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Dear Mr  Sexton 

Further to your email of 01 April 2010 regarding the status of Oxigen Environmental Waste Application, please note 
that this is still in the application stage and no decision has issued on this application. All documentation regarding 
this application is available to view on the Agency Website at www.epa.ie. 

Regards 
Ann Kehoe 
Environmental Licensing 
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